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Previous Council Direction and Timeline  

 

 

2021 March 22 Guidebook for Great Communities, PUD2021-0015 

That with respect to Report PUD2021-0015, the following Motion 

Arising be adopted:                                                                        

That Council:                                                                                 

Direct Administration to develop a more user-friendly and 

inclusive Public Hearing process that includes but is not limited 

to:                                                                                                   

1. Creating a collaboration between the City Clerk and the Chief 

Information Technology Officer to identify the best method to 

implement an integrated and automated registration system for 

Public Hearings;                                                                                 

2. Exploring the feasibility of holding Public Hearings at more 

accessible times; and                                                                         

3. Developing an endorsement statement for members of the 

public to sign when they register for Public Hearings which 

outlines the City of Calgary's commitment to anti-racism, equity, 

diversity and inclusion,                                                                                                                         

returning to the Priorities and Finance Committee no later than 

end of Q4 2021 with the recommended approach. 
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To advance the maturity of The City’s Public Hearing process 

and ensure that challenges are fully addressed, Administration 

requires additional time to understand the appropriate technology 

approach to take; collaborate further with internal partners; 

leverage resources across The City to increase the awareness 

and capacity of public participation in Public Hearings; and 

document the proposed approach in a formal report to the 

Executive Leadership Team and the Executive Committee. 

The expected return to Executive Committee is on 2022 March 

15. 

 


